
 

  
1. Students from 2019 Year 4 will receive their results online at 5.01pm (Singapore time) on Thursday                

16 January. 

2. The login details for the results website have been previously issued to every student, and any student who 
has misplaced it should email directly to Mr Gregory Goh (gregory.goh@acsinternational.edu.sg) for a         
PDF copy. 

3. Year 4 2019 Students who have not yet started school  (ie. were not offered DSA) must report to school on 
Friday 17 January to the General Office (processing begins at 9.00am) for any of the following situations: 

a. Students who meet the minimum IBDP entry criteria (2A,2B,2C) will submit their pre-determined subject 
choices or have a consultation with the IB admissions team to determine the best subject choices.  

b. Students who fail to meet the entry criteria but still wish to appeal for the IBDP, will see VP,                      
Mr Gavin Kinch, who will review each appeal. 

c. Students who fail to meet IBDP criteria may see Mr Kinch for consideration to join the Year 4 FIB 
programme, or Ms Rita Kaur (HE Councillor) for alternative external programme options. 

4. All non-DSA students who are accepted into the IB Diploma Programme for 2020 must attend the IB Induction 
Programme from 2.00 – 4.00pm on Friday 17 January – to be held in the Chapel. 

5. There are no classes for Year 5 IBDP on Friday 17 January due to staff processing the IGCSE results. 

6.    School  Uniform:  BiBi  and  Baba  have  a  temporary  shop  in  the  School  Canteen  for  all  students  from 
       10.00am – 4.00pm on Friday 17 January. 
 
7. All Year 5 IBDP students will be in classes from 8.00am Monday 20 January. As a result of large enrolment 

numbers there may be some class changes so each student is asked to check ISAMS on Monday morning 
to check their timetables. 

8.    Orientation II for new Year 5 students only, takes place on Monday 20 January from 3.20 – 6.30pm. 

9. Any appeal for remarking / rechecking that arises should be directed to Mr Goh who will discuss the options 
with the student. 

 

Rob Burrough 
Principal 
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